Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Division of Florida Colleges
The Florida State College at Jacksonville District Board of Trustees (FSCJ DBOT) announces the following Strategic Planning Day for Thursday, May 15, 2014, which is open to the public. The event will be held at the College’s Advanced Technology Center, 401 West State Street, Jacksonville, FL 32202
The Florida State College at Jacksonville
STRATEGIC PLANNING DAY

Morning Session

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 15, 2014, 8:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
PLACE: Florida State College at Jacksonville Advanced Technology Center, 401 West State Street, Jacksonville, FL 32202, Room T-140/141
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE DISCUSSED: Morning Session: Dialogue with community, business, and industry leaders in Jacksonville and northeast Florida regarding the mission and direction of the College.
Trustee Luncheon

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 15, 2014, 11:30 a.m. – 12:45 p.m.

PLACE: Florida State College at Jacksonville Advanced Technology Center, 401 West State Street, Jacksonville, FL 32202; Room T-116
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE DISCUSSED: FSCJ DBOT Luncheon.
Afternoon Session

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 15, 2014, 1:00 – 4:30 p.m.
PLACE: Florida State College at Jacksonville Advanced Technology Center, 401 West State Street, Jacksonville, FL 32202, Room T-140/141
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE DISCUSSED: Dialogue with College employees regarding reactions to feedback from the morning session, and developing steps for moving forward. The feedback will serve as a springboard for a comprehensive strategic plan that will guide the College’s priorities during the next three years.
All objections to this notice should be filed in writing with the College President, Florida State College at Jacksonville, on or before May 15, 2014.
If special accommodations are required, please advise Human Resources twenty-four (24) hours in advance of the meetings by contacting Associate Vice President of Human Resources Dan Richardson at (904)632-3381 or Dan.Richardson@fscj.edu.
Florida State College at Jacksonville, hereby reaffirms the principle of equal opportunity for all persons regardless of race, disability, color, ethnicity, national origin, religion, gender, age, marital status or genetic information. Equal opportunity principle applies with regard to employment, delivery of educational programs and services, and all other appropriate areas in which the College is involved.
Florida State College at Jacksonville, Dr. Cynthia A. Bioteau, College President
